
TOWN OF MOSEL 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 

The Public Test of the optical scan tabulating equipment to be used at 
the Spring Election and Presidential Primary on April 2, 2024, will be 
conducted on Saturday, March 23, 2024, at 9:00 am at the Mosel Town 
Hall, W982 CTH FF, Haven.  This Public Test is open to the public.   

 

Dated March 14, 2024 
Todd Grunwald, Deputy Clerk-Treasurer 

 
 


